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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT NO. 11-2015 
 
 

Brake Disc Supply Chain to be strengthened  
  
With reference to company announcement no. 09-2015 of 25 August 2015 it can be announced that Scandinavian Brake Systems A/S is 
still studying the possibilities of transferring the packing operation of brake discs from Holstebro, Denmark, to an external partner in 
Poland, and final decision is now expected in Q4 2015.  
 
 
 
Scandinavian Brake Systems A/S 

Mads Bonde  

CEO  
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact Mads Bonde, CEO, ph. +45 63 21 15 15  
Website: www.sbs.dk 
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